INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 17/04/2019)

Dear Parents,

1. Traffic & Safety

Our school is trying to regulate the traffic during the busy pre/post school hours in order to avoid
congestion and accidents. School staff are on duty outside during mornings and afternoons. Your
support and cooperation will help us improve the traffic related problems before and after school
hours. You are requested to cooperate with our volunteers and follow the traffic rules:

Kindly park your vehicles in the parking lot.

Please avoid stopping your vehicle in the middle of the road to drop your children or to
collect them. This may cause inconvenience to others and lead to traffic congestion.
Please do not take U-turn near the school gates.

Kindly avoid parking your vehicles in the "NO PARKING AREA” adjacent to the school gates.
You are requested to follow the instructions by our school staff/volunteers and
not to get into arguments with them as we are working for the safety of your
ward.

As we understand the value of your time, we have taken these measures to ease the traffic block
in front of the school. Your support in this regard will definitely be very important to us in ensuring
the safety of our students.

2. Legal Guardian

Please note that in case of both the parents/legal guardian of any student are unavailable in Salalah
for more than one working day, you are to inform the respective class teacher in writing. Also
please mention in the letter the name, details and contact numbers of the person who is authorized
by you to be informed about any issues concerning your wards during the tenure of your
unavailability.

The school shall not interact with anyone other than the parents / legal guardian or the person
authorized by the parent / legal guardian for any matter regarding the student.

3. Easter Holiday

The Acting President, Members of the Management Committee, Acting Principal and Staff wish all
the students and their parents, '

| HAPPY EASTER |

The school will remain closed on Sunday, April 21, 2019 on account of Easter.

Regards,

— i
DR. S SRINIVASAN
Acting Principal



